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Description of Dericiency

pipe were also chemically cleaned due to excessive corrosion
concurrently with Heat Number KD7651. Continuing investigations by
Commonwealth Edison Company have indicated that the wall thickness
problem is not confined to Heat Number KD6751. Consequently, all
small bore safety-related carbon steel pipe which was stored outdoors
for extended periods has been categorized as suspect pending futher
evaluations. Nine heats of material (ten size/schedule combinations)
are affected. Quantities of the suspect pipe have been installed in
various plant systems including Class B, C and H safety-related
systams.

Corrective Action Taken

Commonwealth Edison Company NCR-633, which was written to track
issue resolution, has been revised to include the additional heats of
pipe that may be sub ject to reduced wall thickness problems.
Commonwealth Edison Company and Sargent and Lundy are developing a
program to disposition installed pipe that may have reduced wall
thicknesses and evaluate the effects of chemical cleaning. All
suspect pipe still in storage has been identified and placed on hold
pending the dispositioning of installed pipe. Once the program to
disposition installed pipe has been fully developed, a followup
report will be submitted. This followup report is expected to be
subnitted by 12/15/84.

Please address any questions that you or your staff may have
concerning this matter ton this office

truly ypurs,
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David H. Smith
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
cc: NRC Resident Inspectcr - Braidwood
Director of Inspection and Enforcement

U. €. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555
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